
 

The Exeter R/C Eagles, Inc. 

Meeting Minutes 

MAY 2015 

Our first meeting for 2015 was held at the flying field on May 20, 2015 at 7:00pm and called to order by President Ed 
Lopuski with 12 members present. 
 
There was no treasurer’s report or list of members presented. 
 
It was noted that mice had nested in the mower again during the winter. A thank you was extended to Toni Rosetti for 
repairing the mower again and mowing the field.  The club needs to find another storage place for next winter. 
 
Bill Sherman will make a mowing schedule similar to last year and post it in the pin box which needs some 
maintenance.  There was a discussion about switching to 2.4 GHz only.  This issue will be addressed at the end  
of the year. 
 
The field is in need of rolling and Ed agreed to schedule a roller. 
 
Ed Lopuski mentioned last year that 2014 would be his last year as President.   
 
The meeting then continued with the election of officers for 2015. The new officers are as follows: 

President……Norris Matthew 
Vice-president….Bill Sherman 
Secretary……..to be decided at the next meeting  
Treasurer…….. Dennis Snoke 
Safety Officer…..Greg Laskoskie 

 
Thao Vo offered to donate his BBQ grill to the club. 
 
Six members purchased hats with the club logo. These hats sell for $15 each and more are available. Hats may be 
purchased at the field on Sundays from 11-1 pm. 
 
Meeting adjourned 8:30 pm. 
 
Addendum 
Treasury balance as of December 2014 is $1,703.92 

 


